
Miller Park Play Structure Update 

 

It has been a long haul, but the new Miller Park play structure is finally here! The pieces 
of the play structure have arrived at our Public Works facility and are ready to be put together by 
the trained professionals at Buell Recreation. Installation of the new play structure is just around 
the corner. 

Keep a watch on the City’s website and social media pages about construction updates as 
they become available. There is also a live feed camera overlooking the demolition and 
construction of the new play structure available on the City Website. The link to the construction 
camera is https://app.truelook.cloud/?code=2vs0csejfckn872qe8wcgoqry Additional information 
regarding the progress will be posted on the City’s social media pages. 

The coming weeks will be your last chance to say goodbye to Fort Miller. So, get out in 
that sunshine and give Fort Miller a grand send-off.  

Please note that while Miller Park is under construction, you can still visit our other 
playgrounds around town. The “Tot Lot” at Miller Park located right next to Fort Miller will 
remain open during construction. 
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